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UNION PACIFIC SYSTEM

OREGON-WASHINGTON RAILROAD & NAVIGATION COMPANY

Portland, Oregon.
April 4, 1933,

Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner,
Osburn Hotel,
Bugene, Oregon,

Dear Mrs, Warner:

I am writing you at the request of my mother, Mrs. F, L,
Young, 1140 B. 2nd St., Roseburg, Oregon, as I am informed that
you are in charge of the "Murray Warner Collection of Oriental Art”
at the University of Oregon.

My step-father, Mr. Young, who passed away many years ago
collected a great many pieces of Chinese and Japanese art objects,
a large number of which he acquired after the close of the World's
Fair at St, Louis, Mo, in 1904, Most of the smaller pieces were
stolen at the time we moved to Portland from Kansas City, Mo, but
we still have four or five large pieces, principally a bronze vase
standing about five feet high and a large carved teak wood screen,

A young man, formerly a student at the Univeesity, hap-
pened to see these pieces recently, became very much interested in
them and suggested that possibly you would like to add them to your
collection, My mother wishes to dispose of them as she is not per-
manently located and they deserve a much better place of display
than they have in my home.

Whether or not you are interested in acquiring them, I
would be pleased to have you call upon us to see them at any time
you are in Portland. We would highly value your opinion at to
their worth,

Very truly yours,

V (. \\\f

H. €, Harvey
3526 N. E. 22nd Ave.
Portland, Oregon.
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